
I am writing to voice my strong support for HB2409. Science is clear regarding the multitude of unintended consequences that result 
from pesticide use. Of particular  concern is the role pesticides play in the decimation of pollinators, and all life that depend on the 
pollinators (think all life!). No one should be required to apply pesticides anywhere! 

It is my sincerest hope that in the near future there will be bills prohibiting the use of pesticides statewide.

On behalf of my grandchildren's grandchildren,
Thank you.

Kim Davis
97306


